
Hydrant Flushing Notice 

Last updated: May 12, 2025 

Starting this week, our crews will be out doing hydrant flushing and pressure testing around 
Big White Ski Resort. This is part of our regular system maintenance to ensure everything’s 
working properly and water stays safe. 

You might notice: 

• Discolored water 
• Lower water pressure 

If that happens, just run your cold water tap for a few minutes. Thanks for your patience while 
we keep your water system running strong! 

We continuously monitor water quality to ensure it meets the highest safety standards. If you 
have any questions or concerns, please contact us. 
Big White Water Utility Ltd 
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